
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Ernest Yanarella, Chair 
 Senate Council 
 
FROM: Jeannine Blackwell, Chair 
 Graduate Council 
 
TRANSMITTAL 
 
 
I am transmitting the proposal for a New Graduate Certificate in Applied Statistics. This 
proposal was approved by unanimous vote of Graduate Council on April 13, 2006.  
 



 

An Equal Opportunity University 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 21, 2006  
 
Professor Arnold J. Stromberg 
DGS, Department of Statistics 
817 Patterson Office Tower 
CAMPUS  0027 
 
Dear Professor Stromberg: 
 
I am pleased to support the proposed Graduate Certificate in Applied Statistics. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steven L. Hoch 
Dean 
 
SLH:akh  
 
cc:   Philip Harling, Associate Dean 
 Connie Wood, Professor  
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